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Monday 21 June 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to let you know that Mrs Budd will not be in school for the next two 
weeks due to family illness (not COVID related).   
 
During that time the school will be in the capable hands of Ms Evans.  Mrs Budd 
and Ms Evans will communicate regularly. 
 
I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Budd well at this time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Gillian E. A. Horsey 
 
Gillian Horsey 
Chair of Governors 
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